
 

On the 26th of June 2023, an exciting English Handwriting Competition took place at our school. The 

atmosphere was filled with enthusiasm as students from all classes eagerly participated in this event.  

 

To ensure fairness, every class was provided with writing sheets, and the students were instructed to 

write a paragraph from their English textbooks. The task aimed to test their penmanship skills while 

also reinforcing their understanding of the subject matter.  

 

After the completion of the task, each English teacher carefully selected the five best handwriting 

sheets from their respective classes. These remarkable sheets were then handed over to the 

teachers in charge of the competition.  

 

The responsible teachers faced the delightful challenge of choosing the top three entries from each 

standard. After much speculation, the deserving winners were finally selected.  

 

These talented students will receive certificates for their outstanding handwriting skills. Their 

remarkable achievement will also be appreciated, serving as an inspiration to others to strive for 

excellence in penmanship.  

 

In recognition of their accomplishment, the winning sheets will be proudly displayed on the school 

notice boards. This exhibition aims to motivate and encourage all students to develop the art of 

good handwriting.  

 

We believe that good handwriting is an essential skill that everyone should aim to cultivate. It not 

only enhances legibility but also promotes discipline, patience, and attention to detail. By valuing 

neatness and striving for good handwriting, we equip ourselves with a valuable tool for effective 

communication. 



 


